
 
July 17, 2017 

July Update: Underground fuel storage tanks removal 

King County's contractor Titan Earthwork finished breaking down remaining foundations 
over the past few weeks. Crews will continue below-ground demolition activities in the 
coming weeks. These activities will prepare the site for construction. 

Upcoming activities  

• Removing underground fuel storage tanks, fuel lines, and fuel pumps 
• Demolishing the fuel island from the former gas station 
• Continuing to locate underground utilities by drilling shallow holes on site 
• Continuing to run dewatering and water treatment equipment 
• Continuing to remove contaminated soil from the site 

King County is dedicated to protecting the public's health and safety during construction 
activities. The County will continue to maintain safe air and water quality through 
construction practices the contractor is required to use. Building materials and 
contaminated soil will be disposed of following local, state, and federal regulations. 

What to expect 

• Work on weekdays from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.; you 
will be notified in advance if work will occur 
on nights/weekends 

• Large trucks and equipment moving in and 
out of the site 

• Increased noise while structures are 
removed and demolished 

• You may hear noise close to the site from the 
dewatering pumps and generator, running 
24/7 

• Employment of best management practices 
to protect public health and the environment 

  

  



 
Trucks and equipment will access the treatment station site from Fourth Avenue South. 

 

 


